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December 4, 2023 
 
Dear Counselors: 
 
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Incorporated is a public service organization 
founded on January 13, 1913.  Central Jersey Alumnae Chapter (CJA) of Delta 
Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. has been actively engaged and involved in the 
communities of Union, Middlesex and Somerset Counties since it was chartered 
in 1975.  CJA focuses on youth through mentoring 
programs and supports academic achievements by awarding scholarships to 
deserving high school students who demonstrate academic excellence and 
community involvement. 
 
The Scholarship Committee is requesting your help in seeking qualified 
candidates for our 2023 scholarships.  Please share with your African American 
graduating seniors who reside in Union, Middlesex and Somerset Counties.  The 
scholarship application and criteria can be 
accessed at https://www.cjadeltas.org/scholarship/.  Applications must be 
received by February 1, 2024. 
 
We appreciate your help and support in our efforts to encourage the 
educational goals of our youth.  If you have questions or concerns, please 
contact us Dr. Wandra Perry-Hartsfield or Dr. Kenyetta Franklin-Jackson at 
cjascholarship@gmail.com. Thank you. 
 
Yours in service to the community, 
 

 
Patricia D. Williamson, President 
Central Jersey Alumnae Chapter 
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. 
 
 
Dr. Wandra Perry-Hartsfield & Dr. Kenyetta Franklin-Jackson 

 
Dr. Wandra Perry-Hartsfield & Dr. Kenyetta Franklin-Jackson 
CJA Scholarship Committee Co-Chairs 
Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc. 
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